
 
 

“ A SHORTAGE OF FAMILY DOCTORS IN A TIME OF PLENTY: INACCURATE 
SURROGATES INDICATORS OF MEDICAL MANPOWER”  

 
Dr. Mark Roper 

 
 
As a passionate and long-time advocate for patient access to physicians, and the Director of the Division of Primary Care 
at McGill University Health Centre, and the Chair of Medical Manpower and Organization of Service Committee, 
Montreal Regional Department of General Medicine, Dr. Roper is uniquely qualified to speak to this subject of great 
public concern.  

Cannot make the seminar physically, but would like to attend? Please register for the  webinar here.  
(Note: Students from FMED 504 are expected to attend)

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9182769637602864641

